
St. Isidore Pastoral Cluster Council
Approved minutes from November 28, 2017

Meeting called to order by Tom Thome. Opening prayer by Father Burkle. 

Members present were Father Burkle, Tom Thome, Steve Johnson, Mark Ringhofer, Matt Thome, 

Sheila Klapperich, Jim Lowe, and Mike Mullenbach, also present was Barb Brumm. 

Minutes from August 29, 2017 meeting were reviewed. Motion to approve minutes made by 

Sheila Klapperich, seconded by Steve Johnson. 

Committee Reports:
Faith Formation: Report by Barb Brumm. The parish has registered for Totus Tuus. The online

registration process is working very well. 

Parish Life: There was no report, the council reviewed the minutes from previous meeting. 

Social Justice: There was no report, the council reviewed the minutes from previous meeting. 

Liturgy Committee: Report by Father Burkle. Minutes from last meeting were reviewed. 

Music issue discussed. Tom Thome asked about adult mass servers. Barb stated that no new ones have 

come forward. Stacyville has adult mass servers that help out for funerals during the week. 

Pastors Report: Report by Father Burkle: Father hopes to be able to move into the new parish 

center by December 1 and start having masses there. 

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Motion to adjourn by Matt Thome, seconded by Steve Johnson.

Next meeting will be January 23, 2018 in Osage. 

Mike Mullenbach secretary 


